

Office of Financial Aid

Your 2013-14 Financial Aid Package

Dear Student:

Your 2013-14 financial aid package can now be viewed on Knightweb. You received an email either as an initial award notification or because your aid package has been updated.

What do you need to do now?

- Sign in at http://knightweb.geneseo.edu and:
 - 1) Click on "Financial Aid"
 - 2) Click on "My Award Information"
 - 3) Click on "Award by Aid Year"
 - 4) Select "2013-2014"
- ACCEPT or DECLINE any awards listed as OFFERED (loans or College Work-Study.)
- You can accept the full amount of these awards or a reduced amount, or you can decline the award.
- If none of your awards are listed as OFFERED, no further action is required.
- If you previously accepted or declined an award and would like to change your decision, please call the Financial Aid Office at 585-245-5731.

Remember – You will receive an email notification any time your aid changes. <u>In many cases, this will not require</u> you to accept or decline awards again.

Dependent students: PLEASE share your 2013-14 financial aid award offer with your parents. The Office of Financial Aid will not be sending out paper copies of this award notice to your home address.

For questions about signing into Knightweb, please contact the Office of the Registrar at 585-245-5566.

Sincerely,

Mr. Archie L. Cureton Director, Office of Financial Aid